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  

Children and young people aged 5 to 18 should:  

 

Our school meals are currently provided by Taylor Shaw and cost £2.20 per day from 4th April 

2022. Our menu offers a choice from 3 main courses and 2 desserts per day and each meal 

is developed to ensure that the right amount of protein, carbohydrate, fruit and vegetables 

are available each day.  There is a limit on the fat, salt and sugar content in each meal and 

confectionery and artificially-sweetened drinks are avoided.  

Eating food containing important nutrients helps children grow, and is essential for children’s 

mental and physical development. By giving your child a balanced diet, you are ensuring 

that they are getting a balanced diet. We have included a plate with a balanced plate for some ideas. As a 

general guide, children  should eat lots of fruit and vegetables, wholegrains, lean meat and fish and also nuts 

and seeds. We have included a copy of our packed lunch policy for you to check if they are healthy.  

https://www.stanleycrook.durham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/175/2022/01/Packed-Lunch-Policy.pdf   

Zippy’s Friends– Children have focused on relationships over 

the past few weeks and discussed what makes a good    

relationship. 

What is a healthy relationship? How can we show we care? 

How can we maintain good friendships? 

Over the past few weeks Team Cowell have thought about 

what makes a good friend and how they can build positive 

relationships by showing others respect, listening and    

showing that they care. They also thought about times when 

we feel a bit lonely or rejected when relationships occur  

problems. 

The Big Walk and Wheel 

I think everyone has enjoyed coming to school 

on their bikes and scooters over the past     

couple of weeks. Some children from Team 

Morpurgo have run to school with friends and 

enjoyed scooting with members of their family.  

Mrs Graham is really impressed with 

our efforts, keep going everyone! 

https://www.stanleycrook.durham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/175/2022/01/Packed-Lunch-Policy.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If we are feeling worried about something we can pop a message in the 

box and an adult will read it throughout the day.  

“ I like to write my worries down on the sticky notes” Harry Year 3 

“ So when you have something wrong you can write a note and we can 

talk about it” Amber Year 3 
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TEAM Stanley are participating 

in a competition organised by 

Arts Education. The theme is 

‘relationships’ and who we 

have a great relationship with. 

Children are invited to use their 

imagination through art, story 

writing or designing a poster to 

show who they have a strong 

relationship with.                     

The competition will be judged 

in three separate categories. 

Closing date is 26th April 2022 

Get creative and enjoy! Any 

work to be submitted can be 

sent to Mrs Kyle via class dojo. 

Wow, wow wow!! Team Dahl we have 

loved your fantastic artwork in the style 

of Mark Rothko– it looks like so much 

fun!  

Absolute superstars! 

“I got inspired by mixing colours!’ Robyn 

Year 2 

“I liked using squares and rectangles in 

my artwork!” Lola Year 2 


